
Appendix 3 – Representation – C Todd

Dear Sir/Madam,

I understand that the owner of the Wadswick Green Retirement Village near Box/Corsham has 
applied for a New Premises Licence.

Having looked at the terms of the licence they are requesting I urge you not to agree to the 
application.

The long hours they are seeking (from 11am up to 1am in the morning) for both indoor and outdoor 
entertainment would make life intolerable for the local villages of Neston, Wadswick and Westwells. 
The licence would cover live and recorded music and performances of dance.

This is suppose to be a retirement village with aged people living in it. Such long hours of drinking 
accompanied by loud music and outdoor performances is hardly compatible with a retirement 
scenario.

The site is in the countryside and such activities would profoundly impact upon the rural 
communities which surround it. Similar restrictions were put upon Corsham Rugby Club when it 
applied for a licence.

I would urge you to provide the site with a licence similar to public house hours and refuse the 
request for a licence for outdoor events.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Kind regards,
 

Charles Todd

12 Wadswick Lane Neston Corsham SN139SZ


